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Dear Council Member,

I am writing in reference to my letter of May 9, 2008, under cover of which we circulated
for Council approval the report on The Elaboration of a Strategic Program to Scale-up the Level
of Investment in The Transfer of Environmentally-Sound Technologies: A Progress Report.

I am pleased to inform you that we received no objections to the proposed decision. The
following decision was therefore approved by mail:

The Council, having reviewed the draft Report of the GEF on “The Elaboration of a
Strategic Program to Scale-up the Level of Investment in The Transfer of

Environmentally-Sound Technologies: A Progress Report”, approves the
forwarding of the report to the Subsidiary Body on Implementation (SBI) of the

UNFCCC.
Sincejely, /

c.c.  Alternates, Political Focal Points, Implementing Agencies, STAP



